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Our children,
our hope,
our future

April 19, 2023
Dear Kindergarten Families:

On Friday, June 9, 2023, Oradell Public School will host an afternoon orientation program for incoming
kindergarten students and parents. Current kindergarten students will be dismissed at 11:45 a.m. on
that day to accommodate this event. Please note: this scheduling change is for kindergarten students

only and one day only.

Kindergarten orientation day is an important event for incoming kindergarten students. This day enables
the children entering OPS in the fall the opportunity to see the kindergarten classrooms and meet our
staff. The orientation helps relieve some anxiety — for both children and parents. Dismissing early allows
the OPS staff to prepare and organize a positive experience for the families entering OPS.

If your child currently attends the YWCA aftercare program on Friday, childcare will be provided starting
at 11:45a.m.

We appreciate your support, which is integral to helping us implement a successful kindergarten
orientation day. Please read and sign the slip below to confirm your receipt of this notice and
acknowledge that you are aware of the dismissal change.

Regards,

Michael Hagopian
Michael Hagopian
Assistant Principal

| have received the notification of an early dismissal (11:45 a.m.) for kindergarten students only on
Friday, June 9, 2023. | further acknowledge that | am responsible for my child at the early dismissal
time. Please return to your child’s teacher.

(Student’s Name) (Signature of Parent/Guardian)

RETURN BY FRIDAY, MAY 5, 2023




